
TOPIC: PATIENT EMAILS/TEXTS

LAPSED PATIENTS/ANNUAL REMINDER 
AGE 40+ EMAIL EXAMPLE

WHO TO SEND TO:

	● Patients who are considered ‘lapsed’ and have not been in for an annual between 2-3 years. 

	● Include anyone who hasn’t been seen for an annual year to date. 

	● Exclude patients who are already scheduled to be seen by the end of the year. 

	● Exclude current OB patients and anyone who has been in for a problem in the past 6 months. 

Dear Patient,

Don’t miss out on your annual ObGyn visit.

Time flies! We’re reaching out because we don’t see your next appointment on our calendar. 
Our providers’ schedules fill up fast at this time of year, so make sure to contact us about your 
annual well-woman exam to reserve your spot. Even if you aren’t experiencing a problem, 
prioritizing routine well-woman care is good for both your physical and mental health.

At your next ObGyn visit, you can: 

•	Have a pelvic exam - yearly pelvic exams can detect certain cancers in early stages and 
check for other problems.

•	Talk to a provider about perimenopause and menopause, and learn what’s normal and 
what’s not.

•	Have a mammogram and learn how to maintain good breast health.
•	Talk about your overall health, including your mental well-being, hormones, and stress.

Call your provider’s office at XXX-XXX-XXXX to speak to a friendly staff member, or request an 
appointment online.

Be well, 
(CARE CENTER NAME)


